H. PATRICK Mc:
3304 ox.wmcccﬁgzﬁ‘y

NIXA, MO §5714

November 28, 1989

Remingteon Arms Companvy, Inc.

Attn: JF.A. 3tekl, Supervizor

Product Service

Ilicn, New York 13357

Dear Mr. Stekl:

While deer hunting this vear, I got inte a conversation with
a fellow hunter about the triais and tribulaticns of ny
Remington Model 700 .30-06 rifi=s. This frisnd. informed me
about newspaper articles documenting litigztion regarding
problems with this rifls., After a little research, I was
zole to find the articles to which he referred.
Coincidentzally, I recsntly received a letter from the Chaffin
Law firm r=gussting that I comrlete a guestionnaire outlining
th= problems that I have had with ny Model 700 rifie.

In any caze, I'm mere than a little upset and concerned with
Femington, that you did not admit to me that vour company was
having a verv serious safety problem with thi= rifle

Instead you nade me feel that these dangercus accidental
firings of my gun were =zomchow my fault. I did damage to my
friends and relatives possessions. My insurance company was
unhappy with me and this event may have been responsible for

an increase in my insurance rates. I feel my raputation and
safety credibility were alsc tarnished.

am therefore asking you to replace my rifle with a new
afer, trustworthy riflie. Possibly your Model 700 BDL may be
better safer rifle. I do not trust my current rifle. It
alsc has blemishes sustained by dropping it on one occasion
after an accidentzl m
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izfire. At this time I'm not asking for
any other damages, actual or punitive. I just want a good
deer rifle that I can e proud of, and most importantly

=
trust. If yocu respond immediately with a new rifle, I would
also se= no reason for me to reszpond to the Chaffin Law firm.

cc: James F. Hespen
Attorney at Law
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